
 
 

TOWN of PENETANGUISHENE 
   
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

Project No. 2019-15 
 

Main Street Art Project 
 
   
 
The Town of Penetanguishene is seeking submissions from qualified artists with public 
art experience to propose a public art installation at the “Harbour Lookout” location 
in downtown Penetanguishene which is located in front of 79 and 83 Main 
Street.  
 
Sealed Proposals will be received at the Town of Penetanguishene Municipal Office 
located at 10 Robert Street West, Penetanguishene, Ontario L9M 2G2 until 3:00 P.M. 
local time on Friday May 31st, 2019. This time and date shall be the Closing Date of 
Proposals.  Proposals submitted after the Closing Date will not be considered. 
 
Request for Proposal documents may be obtained by accessing Bids & Tenders, which is 
a website set up for hosting bid opportunities.  The website can be found at 
www.bidsandtenders.ca.  Alternatively, the bid opportunity is posted on the Municipal 
website.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Andrea Betty, Director of Planning & 
Community Development at 705-549-7453 or by email at abetty@penetanguishene.ca 
 
 

 
 

 
Jeff Hamelin 
Manager of Capital Projects 
Town of Penetanguishene 
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